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President’s Greeting:   

Hello Harrisburg ACF 181 Members how are y’all doing?  First of all I 

must say Thank You to Chef Ben and Ben, Tim and all of the staff at 

Hershey Park that made our day fun and for the wonderful food.  Great 

Job thanks again and congratulations on the new Baby!  Our next 

meeting will be on July 15th at the Giant in the Camp Hill Mall in their 

Cooking School with host Shanna Shultz at 7:00pm I hope to see you 

there.  If you plan to attend the July meeting please respond to this 

email and if you want to receive the monthly Mise en Place Newsletter 

respond to this address as well.  Good Luck to all of the Educators who 

are preparing their students for the Knowledge Bowl , Skills USA Na-

tional or any other competitions. Keep On Cooking! 

 

Tim McGrath CCC 

President ACF 181 

McGrath_101@comcast.net 

717-514-6803 

Keep On Cooking! 

 

 

MISE EN PLACE 

Amer ican Cul inar y  Federat ion                  Harr isburg  Chapter -  PA 181 

June 2019 

Next Meeting: 

Monday:   July 15th 

Camp Hill Giant—cooking school 

3301 E Trindle Rd,  

Camp Hill, PA 17011  

7:00pm 

mailto:McGrath_101@comcast.net
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                       VP Corner  

                                   JUNE 2019 

 

Chefs, Students, and Guests, 

 

Thank you all, who attended our last meeting held at Hershey Park, hosted 

by Chef Tim Durgey and Staff. 

I know the weather wasn’t the best, but the park has so many fun offer-

ings, to engage everyone! 

Our next meeting is to be held  July 15th at the Giant Food Store in camp 

hill beginning promptly at 7pm. Shanna Shultz RD, LDN will be hosting. 

Come out in the middle of July and cool down in one of Giant’s flagship 

stores 

 

As always, please forward and queries or suggestions about a culinary re-

lated subject you are curious about or on which you would like more infor-

mation. If you are wondering, you should be sure others are as well! 

 

Thank you for all your support. 

Chef Richard Blythe blythe.richard@centralpa.sysco.com 

mailto:blythe.richard@centralpa.sysco.com
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2019  Meeting Locations 

Please mark your calendars 

All meetings start at 7:00 pm (Unless Noted!) and are also found on our website: 

www.acfharrisburg.org If you would like to host let Chef David Mills know and we will put you on the 

schedule. 

January  - Hilton Harrisburg 

February 18th, Sysco of Central Pa 

March 18th, HACC 

April 15th at  TBD 

May 20th, at  TBD 

June 17th,  at  Hersheypark— 

 Wild Cat Catering See Flyer 

July 15th,  at  Camp Hill Giant cooking school 

August 19st at  FNB Park—Senator’s 

September 16th,  at  Messiah Village 

October 21st,  at   HCC—Golf outing 

November 18th,   at   Devon’s or Houlihan's 

December 15th,   at  John Gross 

 

Meeting Minutes From June 17th: 

 7:00pm- – Board in attendance:  All Present— Except VP was excused  

 

 7:03pm– — Chef McGrath greeted Chapter and Guests that came to the meeting 

 7:05 Pledge  By Chef McGrath and Prayer by Chef Gipe CEC AAC 

 

7:30pm Introduced our Educational Component—   

Hersheypark happy 

 

 

 

Reading or Posting and approval  of minutes  /  Minutes were approved  

Thank You to Chris Ditlow from Laser Leaf for his presentation to:      
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Treasurer’s Report:     June 2019                                            2019  Chef Autumn Patti 

Beginning balance:  checking account $ 2282.77   ($ 320.00 rebates service charge 5.00) 

Beginning balance:  savings account  balance is  $ 7739.08  ( .65 interest) 

The New Rate for Professional Membership to ACF is $190.00 

 

 

Presidents Report:    Chef Tim McGrath CCC 

Thank you to Chef Ben Bedard and the Culinary at Herhsey for a wonder day and meal at the park.   

Thank you to Chef Richard for providing the meal for the last meeting. 

 

Correspondence:  
 
Chef Doogie –  no report at this time 
 
 

COMMITTEES 

 

Certification:    Chairperson: Chef Harris CEC      

Nothing to report at this time 

 

Education:      

   Nothing to report at this time 

 

 

Newsletter:        Chairperson : Chef Doogie 

Our Chapter president is in the process of updating the e-mail list for the newsletter.   Presently we have over 

400 e-mail address.    

Please contact Doogie if you would like any information posted (Upcoming events, recipes, job postings etc.) 

tdurgey@hersheypa.com 

 

Postsecondary students need to update emails in order to receive the newsletter electronically. If graduated a 

personal email is needed to ensure you receive the newsletter. 
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Chefs Move to School: Chef Roebuck  has no report at this time 

 

Medical Nutrition Committee- 

no report at this time 

 

 

Old Business:     

Knowledge bowl—Acf 181 The Group asked for a donation to help with travel expenses as they 

representing our Chapter. 

Motion was made by Chef Corle for $600.00 to assists with travel expense 2nd by Chef Gipe 

motion was past by all in attendance. 

 

 

 

New business:         

 

Culinary would like to extend it’s many thanks to all who came to the Park 

for the day.   We look forward to continue this for the future.          

We would like to THANK the following companies and people for the donation for our meal that 

was served for tonight’s meeting: 

Feesers Food Distributor— Lisa Stanfield— Proteins donated by Homel and Hatfield. 

Kegel’s Produce— Linda and Kathy—  Fresh Fruits—watermelons 

Pepsi Bottle Company— Donation of bottle water and soda products.   
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Social Media and Website: Chair: Chef Campbell 

Please forward any ideas to Chef Campbell @ www.acfharrisburg.org   

Be sure to like and share anything that it is posted on Facebook!!! In this way more people  can share in what 

our chapter is doing.  

 

Academy of Chefs:  Chef Bob Roebuck CEC, AAC 

We have a new and we will have a run off vote for the 2nd chair.  Academy members will receive a voting bal-

lot from ACF Headquarters.  

 

Ronald McDonald House: Chef Bob Roebuck CEC, AAC 

Our present plan is not working to supply our monthly meal to the house.   Chef Bob 

Robuck would like to take back the scheduling of this monthly meal.   Chef will seek out members to supply 

the monthly meal for the house.  After a discussion the Ronald McDonald house will now be in Chef Robuck 

hands.  

 

Blood bank:    Chairperson: Chef Harants  

If you are planning on donating blood and you do not have a specific individual you would like to donate it to.  

Donate to ACF PA 181.        Our goal is 16 pints per year. 

 

Golf Outing:  Chairperson: _______________- 

The Chapter needs to reach out to Heidi from the  Restaurant Association as both of our inside con-

tacts are no longer able to assist with this event.   We need to start a planning process now as to who and 

how this will be handle for the upcoming event in October.   

 

PA Flavors: :   

No Report—  We are waiting for our donation check from this event.   

 

Food Bank: Chef Roebuck  CEC AAC- see Bob if you are interested  

Chef Roebuck is need of help, please see the dates that are Listed on the ACF Website under the calendar as 

“food bank assistance”  

Call Chef Roebuck @ 717-566-1062 

 

Motion to close meeting: — 7:30pm  

Next Meeting to be Held at:     Giant - Camp Hill  -  Cooking School 
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ACF Harrisburg Chapter PA 181  

2019  Officers 

President:  

Chef Tim McGrath CCC 

McGrath_101@comcast.net 

1-717-697-0354 ext. 170 

1-717-514-6803 

 

Vice President:  

Chef Richard Blythe Jr. 

Sysco Central Pennsylvania 

717-561-4000 Ext 4574 

blythe.richard@centralpa.sysco.com  

 

Treasurer:   

Chef Autumn Patti 

Program Director, Chef Instructor 

Culinary Arts and Baking & Pastry Arts Programs 

Culinary & Pastry Arts Club Advisor 

HACC, Central Pennsylvania’s Community College 

arpatti@hacc.edu 

 

Secretary:  

Chef Doogie 

HERCO—Entertainment Complex 

717-508-1560 

tdurgey@hersheypa.com 

 

 Chairman of the Board: 

 Chef David T. Mills III  

Telephone: 717-221-1737  

Culinarian’s Code 

As a proud member of the  

American Culinary Federation,  

I pledge to share my professional 

knowledge and skill with all      

Culinarians.  

I will place honor, fairness,        

cooperation and consideration 

first when dealing with my         

colleagues. 

 I will keep all comments          

professional and respectful when    

dealing with my colleagues.  

I will protect all members from the 

use of unfair means, unnecessary 

risks and unethical behavior 

when used against them for      

another’s personal gain.  

I will support the success, growth, 

and future of my colleagues and 

this great federation. 

mailto:blythe.richard@centralpa.sysco.com

